Dear Members of the Senate Human Services Committee,

Thank you for serving us! My name is Alida Arnegard. | reside in District 26. | respectfully urge that you vote in favor of
HB 1111 to protect us from a so-called Global reset which would hypothetically take me from my identity as a U.S.
citizen and move me to a global citizen instead!

It is uncanny how timely this bill is considering all that is transpiring. There is an unprecedented threat to U.S.
sovereignty looming! Are you aware that our President is disconcertingly pushing to cede our national sovereignty to the
WHO regarding our health and other critical decisions? | am first and foremost an American Citizen and secondly a
citizen of North Dakota.

As you may know, the World Health Organization will meet soon to implement radical amendments to their governing
documents which pose ominous threats to our state and National freedom. Our Commander in Chief is forcefully moving
us towards an international Vaccine Passport and urging for the passage of a binding Pandemic Treaty by the WHOs
Intergovernmental Negotiating Body. These amendments would give unprecedented power not only over a public
health risk but over all risks with a potential to impact public health. This could include access to abortion, sterilization,
climate change or any potential pandemic threat! (RSV? Bird flu Monkey pox? Any foreseeable virus threat, real or
imagined.)

Implementing these amendments would place federal control into the hands of unelected, non-United States dictators
and open the gates of tyranny. We are a nation that functions under elected leaders and we are representative
Democratic Republic! Lets protect North Dakotas freedoms by implementing HB 1111 making a loud statement
regarding the value we place on our constitutional right to state sovereignty.

| believe that this Bill was crafted for such a time as this. | am thankful to those with the foresight to create it. We have
seen banks collapsing this week, threats to our national security, and sadly, a forward march towards digital currency
and loss of control for states in so many vital areas in our nation because of the direction our federal administration has
taken. This bill is one step we can and should take in the right direction. | urge you to vote YES to HB 1111 for the sake
of freedom lovers statewide and nationally. Thank you for your thoughtful consideration,

Alida Arnegard



